
 
   

              
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Remember to follow us on Twitter @RiverbankPSNC 

 to see all the exciting and interesting things we have 
been doing in Primary 1C! 

 

September 
2024 

NUMERACY 
We will be working on many areas in maths over the 
coming year. This term we will be looking at: number 
recognition and formation, number through Number 
Talks, Data Handling, Shape and Pattern. 
Here are a few useful websites: 
 
§ Number formation 

§ Counting games 

 
 Dates for your diary 
Dress Down Day ~ Thurs 26th Sept  
Sept weekend ~ Fri 27th ~ Mon 30th Sept  
Interim reports ~ Fri 4th Oct 
October Week ~ Mon 14th ~ Fri 18th Oct 
Inservice ~ Mon 18th Nov 

 
 I look forward to working in partnership with you throughout the coming year J. 

 

THINGS TO REMEMBER 
 

Primary 1C will have PE on Monday and 
Tuesday. 

One of our PE sessions is held outdoors (Tuesday), 
therefore suitable outdoor clothes 
(tracksuit/joggies/hoodie) and suitable footwear are 
needed for this. A waterproof jacket may also be 
necessary. Please note; on PE days children are 
permitted to come wearing these clothes as they will 
not be changing in school. 
Please remember that all jewellery must be removed 
on PE days. Pupils who have recently had their ears 
pierced will be expected to cover their earrings with 
tape. 
Water Bottles ~ Pupils are encouraged to drink plain 
water only throughout the day in class. We would 
be grateful if you could supply a named water bottle 
for this purpose every day.  

 

LITERACY 
We will be using Active Literacy within the Literacy and 
Language programme to help us learn. This term we 
will be focusing on our initial sounds, phonemes, and 
alphabet. Our spelling programme has just begun, and 
the children will be able to spell and read new words 
soon.  
Please encourage your child to practise; it’s very 
important at this stage.  
We will be looking at a variety of reading books this 
term to introduce the new words taught in class. Two 
books each week will be coming home soon with your 
child. Please listen to and discuss these with them at 
home every night, as they will be eager to share their 
new reading material with you. J 
Here are a few useful websites: 
§ Letter formation 

§ Jolly Phonics 

§ Alphablocks 

 
Our writing genre for this term will be Narrative. 
 

 

Hello and welcome to Riverbank Primary. I hope you 
have enjoyed the summer break and got some time to 
enjoy family time! I am pleased to say that the children 
are settling in well and are ready to learn some new 
and interesting things. 

INTERDISCIPLINARY STUDY 
We are going to be busy this term and are looking 
forward to getting to know each other and will be 
working on a class topic called Kindness which covers 
aspects of Health and Well-Being as we develop a sense 
of belonging to our Class and Community. We will also 
be looking at the SHANARRI indicators and the Rights 
of the Child as they link to our Class Charter. 

HOMEWORK 
Homework started this officially this week, Mon 9th Sept 
and will continue to be set on our Teams page weekly. 
Homework wallet ~ Two reading books and 
homework jotter will come home on a Monday and 
should be kept at home and these should be read 
each night, then returned to school in the wallet on 
Friday, ready to be swapped with new groups in class 
for the next week.  
Please also help your child to become as independent 
as possible with pencils, jackets, zips, buttons, laces 
and scissors. 

 

@RiverbankPSNC
https://www.doorwayonline.org.uk/activities/letterformation/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years/counting
https://www.doorwayonline.org.uk/activities/letterformation/
https://video.link/w/vl64fb946754fb7
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b00qhslb/alphablocks-series-1-1-alphablocks-az

